
 

Ongoing Health and Wellness Services During COVID 

 

1. Senior Lunches are distributed each Friday at Bordwell, Villegas and Janet Goeske 

between 9:00 – 10:00 a.m. Participants must be pre-registered and 60 years of age or 

older. They do accept new applications during the distribution time; age verification is 

required to participate in the program.   

 

2. On Tuesday, April 28, Borrego Health Clinic began utilizing the Cesar Chavez Community 

Center’s parking lot on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. to conduct 

COVID-19 testing.  The staff from Borrego Health Clinic offer drive-thru testing and take 

clients on an appointment basis first and then those that line-up their vehicles to enter the 

parking lot.  Signage and equipment (EZ-ups, tables, chairs, laptops, disposable trash 

containers, etc.) are set-up upon arrival and utilized throughout the day. The Borrego 

Health Clinic staff plug in all electrical equipment at the Youth Opportunity Center (YOC) 

and use the MPR at the YOC for their break and lunch times.  Restrooms are also available 

for clinic staff. This much needed service has been offered for 14 weeks now. 

 

3. The County of Riverside will have had utilized the Arlanza Community Center as a walk-in 

mobile testing site on August 12 and 13.    

 

4. To date, LifeStream collected a total of 616 blood donations at Orange Terrace Park. 

Because they separate each donation into 3 useable products (plasma, platelets and red 

cells) they have been able to help 1,848 local hospital patients as a result of these drives. 

The blood drive is scheduled every Wednesday through September (except 9/16).  

 


